
JUST CULTURE WEEK  

 

 
 

June 3-8, 2024  

 

Health PEI is excited to be holding their first Just Culture Week 

from June 3-8, 2024!  

WHAT IS JUST CULTURE?  

Staff have the opportunity to drop-in and 

watch a 20-minute training video facilitated 

by the Just Culture Champions provided by 

The Just Culture Company—there will also be 

an opportunity for those that drop in to win 

door prizes!  

Just Culture refers to a system of shared accountability in which Health 

PEI is accountable for the system designed, and for responding to the 

behaviors of all healthcare workers in a fair and just manner. 

Healthcare workers are accountable for their choices, and for                     

reporting system errors.  

The goal is to create a safe and transparent environment that          

encourages the reporting of hazards to improve the system and the 

environment in which we work every day.  

Don’t forget to check 

the calendar for the 

drop-in session at 

your site and meet 

your Just Culture 

Champions!  


